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It has been a very busy time since the last report in May with focus on the appearance of 

the village heightened by the Olympic Torch passing through the village and the Jubilee 

celebrations. 

New planters have been installed at the Village Hall to further enhance its appearance. 

The regular litter picks continue to attract a high level of support from a broad cross 

section of the community. 

The summer planting of beds and tubs has been 

completed and a magnificent display is anticipated as 

new plants blossom. 

Media coverage of the village has been gained in the 

Stafford Newsletter and Express and Star but special 

thanks go to the latest Village Voice publication which 

had four articles on Haughton’s activities. 

A photograph of the Olympic Torch passing St Giles Church is shown.  

 

The Jubilee Supper Dance in the Village Hall was a sell 

out success and epitomised the community spirit 

surrounding this unique occasion.  

 

 

Attention now moves on to our own Best Kept Garden competition which will be judged 

by the Garden Guild in July and results announced at  a special Awards Evening in August.  

  


